
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
Please find further details in respect of the donation and buying of MTP uniform. 
 
As a reminder, we accept donations of blazers, coats, art aprons, rugby shirts and rugby shorts, PE shirts and PE shorts, rugby 
socks, MTP tracksuits, MTP Polo Shirts, grey V-neck jumpers, ties, scarves, and hats.   
 
All uniform must be: 
• Be washed & cleaned and in good condition 
• Have all name tags removed 
• Have all buttons and zips in working order 
• Have no holes 
• No Northwood Prep Uniform please 
 
Please note that we no longer reimburse parents for the sale of Blazers and Coats (All uniform will be accepted as a donation).  
We thank you for your understanding. 
 
QUESTIONS 
If you have any questions in relation to the Uniform Sale, then please email the PA at MTPPA@mtpn.org.uk.  
 
Please do not contact the School Office as they are not responsible for Uniform matters. 
 
Kind regards 
Ruchi Kamesh 
MTP PA Secretary 


